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25 June 2012

Dear Todd

Thank you so much for the SNAG Golf programme you ran at our school recent for our Year 3 to
Year 6 students. The lessons were extremely well organized and well planned. Each week the
children learnt a little bit more and their skills developed quickly. The childrenin my class really
enjoyed the lessons and were keen to show off their development. Because the programme
was skills based, sequential and well developed, we could substitute it for one of our weekly

physical education lessons.

You have a lovely approach with the children, always encouraging and supportive. You left me
with the impression that you genuinely enjoyed sharing your knowledge and skills with them.

| would whole heartedly recommend SNAG Golf to anyone who is interested in introducing
their students to this sport. It has been wonderful for our students to be able to learn from
you, and | know some of my own Year 3 students have now developed an interest in playing

Golf as opposed to Mini Golf.

Kind Regards

Dawn Pollard
Physical Education Co-ordinator
Greenhithe School



